COMMANDER U.S. COAST GUARD SECTOR DELAWARE BAY 1 WASHINGTON AVE PHILADELPHIA, PA 19147 TEL: (215) 271-4807 FAX: (215) 271-4833

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

[MSIB # 18-15] March 13, 2015

REMOVAL OF SAFETY ZONE FOR THE SALEM RIVER

The Captain of the Port (COTP) Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the temporary safety zone restricting traffic on the Salem River has been canceled.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or the expectations of the Captain of the Port, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the Situation Unit Controller at (215) 271-4807.

K. MOORE

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay